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March 23, 2017

Ms. Debra A. lowland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: Request ofIDT Energy Network, LLC to Relinquish Electricity
and Natural Gas Aggregator Licenses

Dear Secretary Rowland:

IDT Energy Network, LLC f/k/a Epiq Energy, LLC (“IDTEN”), a licensed electricity aggregator
(last renewed on December 27, 2016 in Docket No. DM 1 6-870) and a licensed natural gas
aggregator (last renewed on January 26, 2017 in Docket No. DM 16-871) in the State of New
Hampshire, respectfully requests the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
(“Commission”) accept this letter as sufficient to meet the 30-day notification requirements at
Puc 2004.07 and Puc 3004.06.

IDTEN hereby notifies the Commission that it has ceased doing business under those licenses in
New Hampshire. IDTEN did not take title to the electricity or natural gas that it marketed and it
has no outstanding complaints or other obligations in New Hampshire. Additionally, IDTEN has
no customers under contract. As such, IDTEN respectfully requests that the Commission waive
the 30-day notification requirement, authorize IDTEN’s relinquishment of its above-referenced
licenses, relieve IDTEN of any future compliance obligations to the Commission.

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions or concerns about this filing.

Sincerely,

é\v\+—-
Avi Kei on
Director of Regulatory Affairs
520 Broad Street
Newark, NJ 07102
973.438.3920
akeilsongenieretail.com
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